
7/10/18 AGENDA, ITEM  5b - NUISSANCE ABATEMENT OF PROPERTY AT 725 CYPRESS
SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL SUBMITTED BY ALINE MENEZES TO THE CITY COUNCIL ON 7/6/18 AT 1:32 P.M.

From: Aline Menezes <aline0672@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 1:32:51 PM 
To: City Council; Mayor Jeff Duclos; Mayor Pro Tem Stacey Armato; mcampell@hermosabch.org; 
Councilmember Hany Fangary; Councilmember Justin Massey 

Subject: Horsepower Crossfit  

Hello  

I am South Bay resident and I train at Horsepower Crossfit 4 days a week. In light of the 

situation being discussed at the next Tuesday's meeting, I'd like to speak to all the efforts the 

team at Horsepower has put into trying their best to minimize the noise at the gym. They have a 

strict no weight dropping policy and constantly police the members providing mats and pads to 

place the barbells, and constantly reminding us not to drop them. Signs are also posted 

everywhere. 

While training there I have not seen anyone drop weights, however obviously I am not there all 

day. 

I hope we can all come to a good solution as I love training there and would like to have to look 

for a new place to go. 

Thank you, 

Aline 
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